
DATE: July 25,2008 

Procurement Directors 

FROM: Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy, MA-61 
Office of Procurement and Assistance Management 

SUBJECT: Acquisition Letter 2008-02, Audit Management 

SUMMARY: Attached is Acquisition Letter (AL) 2008-02, Audit Management. It provides 
guidance to contracting officers on effective management of contract audits for non-M&O prime 
;ontracts as well as subcontracts under management and operating (M&O) contracts. This 
Acquisition Letter replaces AL 2006-12, Corporate Audit Management Program (CAMP), which 
is cancelled. 

This Flash and its attachment will be online within a day, at the following website: 
http:l/mananernent.ener~.~ov/polic~ guidance/volicv flashes-htm. 

Questions concerning this policy flash should be directed to Helen Oxberger at (202) 287-1332 
or helen.oxberger@hq.doe.gov. 

;';hichael P. Pischetti, Director 
Office of Procurement and Assistance Policy 

Attachment 


